
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from
untrusted sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS);

BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: bos 2
Date: Thursday, February 9, 2023 1:16:51 PM
Attachments: BOS support DOR resolution 2023.docx

Hello,
 
Please see attached for communication from the Japanese American Citizens League San Francisco
Chapter regarding File No. 230141.
 

File No. 230141 - Annual Day of Remembrance in Commemoration of the Signing of

Executive Order 9066 - February 19th

 
Sincerely,
 
Joe Adkins
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
Phone: (415) 554-5184 | Fax: (415) 554-5163
board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 

From: judy hamaguchi <judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 12:07 PM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Judy Hamaguchi <judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com>; Preston, Dean (BOS)
<dean.preston@sfgov.org>; Smeallie, Kyle (BOS) <kyle.smeallie@sfgov.org>; Chan, Connie (BOS)
<connie.chan@sfgov.org>; ChanStaff (BOS) <chanstaff@sfgov.org>
Subject: Fwd: bos 2
 

 

 

Begin forwarded message:
 
From: judy hamaguchi <judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com>
Subject: bos 2

mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:bos-supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:bos-legislative_aides@sfgov.org
mailto:angela.calvillo@sfgov.org
mailto:alisa.somera@sfgov.org
mailto:wilson.l.ng@sfgov.org
mailto:edward.deasis@sfgov.org
mailto:eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org
mailto:bos.legislation@sfgov.org
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
file:////c/www.sfbos.org
mailto:judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com





   February 9, 2023                                                                                                                                   [image: Logo, company name

Description automatically generated]

To the Board of Supervisors:

As President of the Japanese American Citizens League San Francisco Chapter, I am writing in strong support of the resolution Annual Day of Remembrance in Commemoration of the Signing of Executive Order 9066 February 19th, introduced by Supervisor Preston and Supervisor Chan, that will be put to a first and final vote on Tuesday, February 14.  Thank you for your support of a commemorative resolution marking the 80th anniversary of the signing of Executive Order 9066 last year.  This year, we mark the 35th anniversary of the passage of the Civil Liberties Act of 1988, historic national legislation that brought an important measure of redress and reparations to our community.  SFJACL, as a member for many years of the Day of Remembrance Consortium, and supporter of civil rights, human rights, and the preservation of Japanese American history, understands that this Annual Day of Remembrance will further the educational efforts against racism and create an awareness of the trauma when lives are wrongly disrupted.

I urge you to adopt this year’s resolution.  Thank you for your continued leadership on important civil rights issues.



Sincerely,

Judy Hamaguchi

President, SFJACL
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Date: February 9, 2023 at 12:01:31 PM PST
To: Judy Hamaguchi <judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com>
Cc: Judy Hamaguchi <judy.hamaguchi@gmail.com>
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   February 9, 2023                                                                                                                                   

 

To the Board of Supervisors:  

As President of the Japanese American Citizens League San Francisco Chapter, I am writing 

in strong support of the resolution Annual Day of Remembrance in Commemoration of the 

Signing of Executive Order 9066 February 19th, introduced by Supervisor Preston and 

Supervisor Chan, that will be put to a first and final vote on Tuesday, February 14.  Thank you 

for your support of a commemorative resolution marking the 80th anniversary of the signing of 

Executive Order 9066 last year.  This year, we mark the 35th anniversary of the passage of the 

Civil Liberties Act of 1988, historic national legislation that brought an important measure of 

redress and reparations to our community.  SFJACL, as a member for many years of the Day 

of Remembrance Consortium, and supporter of civil rights, human rights, and the preservation 

of Japanese American history, understands that this Annual Day of Remembrance will further 

the educational efforts against racism and create an awareness of the trauma when lives are 

wrongly disrupted. 

I urge you to adopt this year’s resolution.  Thank you for your continued leadership on 

important civil rights issues. 

 

Sincerely, 

Judy Hamaguchi 

President, SFJACL 


